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Announcement
about the Cancellation of Masses

All the public Masses are cancelled due
to the COVID-19 in the Niigata Diocese
for some more period.

It is very hard time for all of us as
believers, but let us be united in
prayers that this situation would end as
soon as possible.

Thank you for your kind understanding.



